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Addendum to Transition Meeting Minutes 06.27.23 
 

Carol Ann Connors, Barbara Hinds and Bruce Martin met on June 28, 
2023, at 10:45 AM, at the Shops at Prestonwood HOA Amenity Center, 
for the purpose of tallying the votes for the new Board of Directors. 
The results are as follows: 
 
The new Board of Directors of the Shops at Prestonwood HOA were 
elected as follows: 
2-year term: Elaine Locke, Jeffrey Chiapetti and Gregory Langworthy 
1-year term: Tim Brozovich and Kevin Simmons 
 
Results of the voting was posted on the HOA Website.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Carol Ann Connors 
 


